
LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW

COUNCIL MEETING

12 JULY 2007

QUESTIONS WITH NOTICE (ITEM 13)

A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by
Members of Council of a member of the Executive or the Chairman of any
Committee.

1.

Questioner: Councillor Jerry Miles
Asked of: Councillor Susan Hall, Portfolio Holder for Environment Services

Question: “Does the Portfolio Holder agree that the cancellation of last month’s
Traffic & Road Safety Advisory Panel is indicative of the administration’s total
lack of ideas and initiatives to improve traffic and road safety in the Borough?”

2.

Questioner: Councillor Raj Ray
Asked of: Councillor Christine Bednell, Portfolio Holder for Schools and
Children’s Development

Question: “The recent study conducted by country’s leading expert in the field of
Autistic Research Centre at Cambridge University shows that as many as one in
58 children may have some from of Autistic condition.

Have the Council’s education department or Council as a whole have carried out
any study recently at local level to find out how many children and young people
have this disorder and made provision for better educational facilities and
improve the employment and learning opportunities?”


